
 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
October 14, 2015 

 
 
Mr. Richard W. Boyle, Chief 
Sciences Branch 
Division of Engineering and Research 
Office of Hazardous Materials Safety 
U.S.  Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20590 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR THE MODEL NO. SY-(I)A 

PACKAGE 
 
Dear Mr. Boyle: 
 
By letter dated July 8, 2015, the Department of Transportation submitted a request for review of 
the Chinese Certificate of Approval No. CN/045/B(U)-96, Revision 0, for the Model No. SY-(I)A 
package.  In connection with the staff’s detailed technical review, we need the information 
identified in the enclosure to this letter.     
 
The applicant should notify the Department of Transportation when it can provide the requested 
information.   
 
Please reference Docket No. 71-3089 and TAC No. L25033 in future correspondence related to 
this revalidation action.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at 
(301) 415-7505. 
 
      Sincerely, 
    
      /RA/ 
 
 
      Pierre M. Saverot, Project Manager 
      Spent Fuel Licensing Branch 
      Division of Spent Fuel Management 
      Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
        and Safeguards 
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